
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep the date free …….. 

We’re slowly getting back into fundraising and our next 

event is going to be a smaller version of the old Winter 

Fayre.  

• Homemade cakes, scones, biscuits… 

• Bottle tombola  

• Plants & homemade produce  

• Book stall 

Please support by donating bottles, baking cakes, 

growing plants and passing on your nearly new books. 

We’ll remind you nearer the time but start preparing 

now. Most of all though we look forward to seeing lots 

of you there! If you can help on the day, let us know.  

If you can’t make it, donations welcome. 

For more information, talk to Chris, Yolande, Mary, Liz, 

Jo or Fr Luke. 


